
Submitter: Cheryl Hoskins 

On Behalf Of: HB 3595 

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3595 

As a former City employee, I strongly oppose this lunar new year holiday bill This 

holiday is not necessary and is a complete waste of time and money. Teachers need 

to concentrate on improving our children's failing education instead of asking for 

another paid day off. There are enough paid holidays.  It costs the tax payers and 

doesn't benefit Oregonians other than those who work for the State and maybe 

Federal government employees, some of which work from home anymore.  


